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From Pastor Andre Kudinov: 

Merry Russian Christmas to you! (Christians in 

Russia celebrate Christmas on January 7th). We 

got together January 7th and had great fellowship 

and a Bible study at the Don church. We talked 

about Jesus' birth. Children sang a great song and 

recited poems. Overall, it was a great Christmas 

service, many people took part in it! Praise the 

Lord! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Before the New Year, Pastor Alexei who 

used to own my house came to Don with his 

wife and we had a great service together. A 

couple from the village of Kekur came over 

as well. The topic of the message was: 

“Getting Rid of Strongholds in Our 

Relationship with God.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Simeon has been busy remodeling his 

house/Don church house. He built a new 

wood stove in the kitchen and improved the 

heating system. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Don church has been studying the book of Daniel. We have been blessed with the timeless 

wisdom of the book.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Daniel & Aaron, Pastor Andre’s two sons) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

William is about the same health-wise. His nurse Maria continues taking great care of him. 

Love you guys and really appreciate all the support! Praise God for you! 

-Andre 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

We thank everyone who has donated to WWMtoR with your gifts & pledges which help meet the needs 

of the Russian people.  We are thrilled to say that 100% of your donation goes directly to the mission 

field. This is possible because William uses his personal pension for his living expenses, and all 

administrative expenses are donated by the board. So any contribution you make to the ministry truly 

goes to Russia, funding needs and service projects, and supporting William’s full-time ministry partners, 

Andre and Simeon and their families.  In William’s own words, “Praise our Holy God and thanks to all 

of you for allowing me to return to Russia…. and the people I love so deeply!” Please continue to 

partner with us in this great work in Russia.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

____Yes, I would like to support William Wood Missions to Russia with my monthly gift of: 

 

___$100 ___$75  ___$50  ___$25  ___$10  ___Other 

 

___I would like to support William Wood Missions to Russia with a one-time gift of:  ________ 

 

Name_________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Mail to William Wood Missions to Russia, c/o Steve Law, 1693 Township Road 1400E, Gladstone, IL  61437 

 

For more information contact: Steve and Dianna Law:  319-759-6251 

Thank you for your giving! 

 

“All (100%) donations will go toward helping the blind, elderly, poor, invalid, orphaned, widowed, and imprisoned of 
Russia with the basic needs of life. However, our main focus is to bring the Good News, the Gospel of Jesus Christ, to 

win souls giving all the glory, honor, praise, and thanks to God.” 


